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Pilon, Janet

Subject: Safer Streets

From: Kristin Campbell

Sent: Tuesday, May 10, 2022 11:54 AM
To: clerk@hamilton.ca

Subject: Safer Streets

To whom it may concern,

As a parent and a resident of Ward 3, | want to support immediate interventions to the King and Main corridors.
Interventions aimed at slowing traffic will make these streets safer for all pedestrians. Currently, | fear walking along
King and Main and crossing these streets with children is terrifying. To get to school, we must cross Main. To get to the
nearest park, we must cross Main and King, and to get to our nearest Rec centre, we must cross King. We should not
feel afraid to access these necessary parts of our city.

Thank you,

Kristin Campbell



